
 

Baker Branch AAUW Membership Meeting Summary 
 

 A non-business meeting was held beginning at 6:15 p.m. at the home 
of Patty Bogart on Monday, October 5P

th
P. Thirteen were in attendance. 

Guest speaker was Teresa Zimmer McQuisten who gave a talk on 
Myrtle Buckmiller’s life of being a business woman in her era and on 
the history of the Eltrym. She highlighted her presentation with several 
historical pictures. 
 
There was a brief discussion of an upcoming Women’s Celebration 
followed with a request for volunteer help in certain areas related to 
this event. 
 
Karen Zimmer, Secretary 
 
 
 
 


